Quality of Life Subcommittee Meeting
13 July, 2015
Lee Gratwick, Becky Lewis, Grayce McLaughlin, Anne Roth-Blizzard

Minutes from our 15 June meeting were read and approved with the clarification that Dr.
Richard Young may be contacted later on in our process.

Grayce reported on her contact with the Little Lakes Sustainability group and their purpose.

Becky has obtained information regarding quality of life and health issues for communities near
natural gas compression station sites.

We discussed the possibility of setting up a tour of local projects which use sustainable sources
of power.

We talked about what is needed for the Impact Research Group table at the York Valley Fest.
Grayce will obtain some brochures from Little Lakes Sustainability. Anne and Lee will obtain
copies of the Physical/Natural Features and Infrastructure map and others as well as any other
pertinent literature we can find. It is our hope to engage local citizens in dialogue about our
water and other resources.

Next meeting to be determined.
Respectfully submitted,

Anne Roth-Blizzard



